
DVR Meeting 
Child Care 

 
When:  November 1, 2010 
 
Where: Triton College – College Center Building room B130A  (Next to cafeteria) 

2000 5th Avenue 
River Grove, IL  60171 
(708) 456-3615 

 
1:00 pm – 3:00 pm:  Triton College room G105 

 Discussion of dual credit course requirements   
 How can we better expose high school students to Triton’s program 
 How can we better market the non-traditional students to early childhood 
 Presentation on state licensing requirements and funding of early childhood 

 
Sub sandwiches, chips and water will be provided by DVR. 

  
 

RSVP to Valarie Berger by October 15, 2010 at  
vberger@leyden212.org 

 

 
  


